
U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20410-9000 

THE GOVERNMENT NATIONAL 

MORTGAGE ASSOCIATION 

April 17, 2002 

02-07 

MEMORANDUM FOR:  All Participants in Ginnie Mae Programs 

FROM: George S. Anderson, Executive Vice President 

SUBJECT: Change in Ginnie Mae’s Financial Statement/Independent Public Accountant 
Review Agent 

KPMG Consulting (“KPMG”) was awarded Ginnie Mae’s Financial Statement/ 
Independent Public Accountant (“IPA”) Review Contract on March 15, 2002. This function was 
previously performed by PricewaterhouseCoopers. 

The scope of work performed under this contract consists of analyzing issuer compliance 
with Ginnie Mae and the Federal Housing Administration (“FHA”) financial compliance 
requirements. Effective immediately, KPMG is responsible for receiving and processing the 
above information. Please submit annual audited financial statements and supplemental reports 
to the mailing address noted below. 

Ginnie Mae Special Projects Group 
1915 B Chain Bridge Rd. # 701 

McLean, VA  22102-4401 

If you have any questions regarding this memorandum, please contact your Account 
Executive in the Office of Mortgage-Backed Securities at (202) 708-1535 or (202) 708-2043. 
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